
September 8th, 2023 
 
To: Embassy or Consulate 
 
RE: Xiong, Zhi 
Email: zxiong@stu.edu.cn  
Address: Shantou University, 243 Daxue Road, Jinping District, Shantou, 
Guangdong Province, China 
 
   To whom it may concern,  
 
We write to support Zhi Xiong (as referenced above) for the application of the Exit-
Entry Permit for Travelling to and from Hong Kong and to attend the 26th International 
Symposium on Research in Attacks, Intrusions and Defenses (RAID 2023), to be held 
in Hong Kong, during October 16th-18th, 2023 (https://raid2023.org/). RAID 2023, 
previously known as Recent Advances in Intrusion Detection, aims at bringing 
together leading researchers and practitioners from academia, government, and 
industry to discuss novel research contributions related to computer and information 
security. Attendance to this academic conference is open to all those interested in 
the subject matter. The Hong Kong Polytechnic University is proud to be the host 
institution to coordinate the organization of the RAID 2023 conference.  
 
The in-person attendance to RAID 2023 is very important, as we are entering the post 
COVID-19 era. Through a programme of keynotes and paper presentations, this 
conference offers extensive opportunities for academic researchers, industry 
practitioners, engineers, and professionals in the computing related areas to keep 
abreast of technology and maintain a competitive advantage.  

We really appreciate your support. Please do not hesitate to contact us, should you 
have any further questions.   

Sincerely,  

 

Xiapu LUO 

General Chair of RAID 2023 
Professor, Department of Computing 
The Hong Kong Polytechnic University  
Email: localarrangement@raid2023.org 
 

https://raid2023.org/

